
Minute of Landlord Services Committee (Cabinet Working Group) – 1 March 2023 
 
7  UPDATE ON ACTIONS - DAMP AND MOULD  

 
 The Working Group considered a report from the Corporate Director of 

Transformation, Housing & Resources, contained on pages 253-260 of the 
Book of Reports, seeking the Committees comments to be passed to 
Cabinet for consideration.   
 
The Chairman invited the Head of Housing Services to present the report to 
the Committee. 
 
Comments and Questions raised as follows: 

 Number of claims being receive from housing Disrepair Solicitors 

 Dealing with reports of damp and mould within 7 days 

 Using technology to assist with identifying and solving issues 

 Ensuring quality of the work when retro-fitting properties. 
 

Agreed: That the report be noted. 
 

 


